
Oliver Hoban
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Sent: 28 February 2025 09:22
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: RE: 4/25/2038/0F1 - RISTORANTE DA VINCI, MARKET SQUARE, MILLOM
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Good morning 
 
Following a meeting of Millom Town Council the above application was considered, I confirm that there were 
no objections in principle to the application although they were very disappointed to lose this amenity from the 
town. 
 
Regards 
Cath Jopson 
Clerk to Millom Town Council 
 


